
Head Teacher Mr P Lord    

 
 

Heaton Park Primary and Nursery School 

Cuckoo Lane  
Whitefield 

Manchester  
M45 6TE 

 

T: 0161 773 9554 
E: heatonpark@bury.gov.uk 
 

 

28th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 3 

 

After School Choir Club 

 

Our KS2 Choir Club will soon be re-starting after school on Thursdays and we would like to 

know if your child is interested in joining. 

 

This club is open to all KS2 children (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) however there are limited places 

available, so the club will operate on a first-come first-served basis. The club will run after 

school until 4pm. 

 

If your child would like to attend the choir please can you email contact@heatonparkbury.com 

as soon as possible – the deadline for providing consent is Friday 5th October. Please provide 

the following information: 

 

• Child’s Name 

• Child’s Class 

• Collection Method (Collect at 4pm, Attends After School Club) 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to get in touch. 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs Jackson (Music Coordinator) 

and 

Miss Taylor 
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